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Welcome to our March Newsletter! We believe in transparency, growth, 

communication, and the power of a professional community!

Executive Board News 
The Executive Board continues to work on 

the final details of the annual conference 

being held April 4-7, 2023 in Peachtree 

City (Atlanta), Georgia. This is lining up to 

be an exceptional conference you will not 

want to miss! Please join us at the annual 

meeting which will take place on Saturday, April 6th at 5:30pm. If you have not yet 

purchased your tickets to the conference, we encourage you to do so. Please make sure 

your email address with the Association is current. The Research Committee will be 

sending surveys out to members, and we want to be sure all members of the 

Association have an opportunity to participate.
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Thank You from 
the Executive Board

Outreach Committee 
Outreach wishes to thank Tiffany Lightfoot for her efforts 

in publishing this newsletter on a regular basis. Our goal 

is to keep you as a member informed as to the activities 

of your organization and the executive board and to 

provide insight into how you can best utilize the resources 

AANLCP has to offer. We will continue to feature 

spotlights on fellow members, book reviews, and insights 

into the website and crash cart.  

In addition to membership outreach, we have initiated a relationship with CMSA that we 

hope will serve to inform case managers about the role of life care planning as an 

extension of their practice and to create awareness of AANLCP’s membership and 

educational opportunities, and ultimately boost our membership. CMSA President, 

Coleen Morley will be attending our conference in April.  We encourage you to welcome 

her and convey your passion for life care planning. We plan to exhibit at the CMSA 

conference June 4-7, in Providence, Rhode Island. If you live or work close to this 

location, we would love to have you assist us at the AANLCP booth. Please reach out to 

Liz Holakiewicz (760) 815-7447 if this is of interest.  

In our efforts to educate case managers about life care planning, we are also presenting 

a life care planning (101) webinar to CMSA in July. 

Are you interested in being featured in the member spotlight? Let us know at 

outreach@aanlcp.org.  
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Conference Committee 

AANLCP 2024 Conference 
April 5-7, 2024 
Crowne Plaza Peachtree City, Peachtree 

City (Atlanta), GA 

Join your colleagues in Peachtree City (Atlanta), 

Georgia at the 2024 AANLCP Spring Conference, 

April 5-7, 2024! An impressive lineup of speakers 

are listed on our website! Education, networking, 

fun, food, and Southern hospitality await us! Get 

your tickets and hotel reservations soon at 

https://aanlcpconference.com. Your Conference 

Committee looks forward to seeing you there.  

Conference - Nuts and Bolts of Life Care 

Planning. Registration for the AANLCP 2024 

Conference is now open for members, students, 

and guests at aanlcpconference.com. 

CMSA 2024 Conference 

Don't miss out on the chance to earn an unprecedented 75+ CEs! Plus, all main 

conference sessions will be recorded, giving you until July 31 to evaluate at your own 

pace. Dive into a wealth of knowledge, elevate your skills, connect with leaders in the 

field and stay ahead in the dynamic world of case management. Join CMSA, June 4-7 

in historic Providence, RI for unparalleled education and networking—See you there! 

#CMSA #CaseManagement #CMSAAffiliatePartner #ContinuingEducation 

#Networking #CMSACommunity #CaseManagementExcellence #CareerAdvancement 

#ProfessionalGrowth

Questions? Please contact: 

Christina DeLoach, RN, Speaker Committee Lead at christinadeloach@deloachmedicalconsulting.com OR 

Andrea Goicoechea, RN, 2024 Conference Co-Chair at akgoico@gmail.com
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Education Committee 
AANLCP is focused on providing high-quality education to our members.  Learning 

opportunities come in multiple forms, through reading our Journal, attending webinars, 

attending our two conferences, live in the Spring and virtual in the Fall, and participating on 

the listserve. Please consider joining the Education Committee to spread knowledge 

throughout our community!  We meet on the 3rd Thursday of the month at 9 am PST /12 noon 

EST via Zoom. Please contact me at Becky@sierranurse.com. 

News and Updates: 
We will be offering Webinar on Wednesday EVERY OTHER MONTH,  Join us on the 2nd Wednesday of the month at 10 am 

PST /1 pm EST via Zoom 

TOPICS 

CRASH CART 
A special thank you to Caragoone and Associates, LLC for the donation of their collected research articles (the Life Care 

Planning Toolkit) to the Crash Cart! There is a wealth of information to help you support your recommendations in your LCP. 

New resources are added monthly to the Crash Cart. Please send articles that you have found helpful when you were 

researching something for your LCP!  Send them to info@aanlcp.org 

LISTSERVE 

Join the AANLCP Google Group by signing up from the AANLCP.org dashboard 

CONFERENCES 

April 5-7, 2024: Peachtree City (Atlanta) GA. TICKETS ON SALE NOW!  https://aanlcpconference.com/ 

November 13, 2024: Virtual. Adjunct Therapies to consider for your LCP; Virtual SAVE THE DATE 

Journal Committee  
The Journal Committee is working 

on an issue focused on Nerve and 

Spinal care. We are excited to hear 

the questions that you might have 

on this or any of our other 

upcoming subjects and the editor 

invites you to send him questions, 

article ideas, or your requests for 

the Journal of Nurse Life Care 

Planning at  journal@aanlcp.org. 

Mentorship Program  
We are happy to announce that 

AANLCPs Mentorship Program has 

almost doubled within the last year. 

We are excited for our new members 

and new life care planner to start to 

develop lifelong relationships and 

grow roots within our organization. 

We are always looking for new mentors. We have a monthly 

virtual get-together. If interested please go to 

https://member.aanlcp.org/lifeline/.

June 14: Nutritional Considerations for your LCP, Becca 
Powell, RD 

August 14: LCP Survey a 20-year perspective, Tracy Albee 
RN CLCP, and Debbe Marchinko RN, CLCP

October 9: TBD 

December 13: Upper Extremity Amputations, 
Victoria Powell, RN, CNLCP
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THANK YOU 
We are excited to share information, give you updates about the association, and stay connected.  If you have feedback, 

comments, ideas or something you would like to share, please reach out to info@aanlcp.org. 

We look forward to seeing you at the conference! 

Best wishes, Your Executive Board 

The AANLCP newsletter is distributed every 1-2 months and has an international reach! It is distributed to our members via 

email and published on our website and multiple social media platforms. Interested in advertising? Click Here 

Advertising may include photos, art, and text. The submission should be in high-resolution PDF or JPEG (300 dpi). PDF 

format is preferred. The Association has the right to reject any advertising deemed to be in poor taste, libelous, or 

otherwise unacceptable. Need more information?  Contact marketing@aanlcp.org

Misty Coffman 
Past President 

Kimberly Reen  
Treasurer

Anne Gowing  
President-Elect

Jessica Urie 
President

Shelly Kinney 
Secretary

Become an AANLCP Member 
Cllick or visit here: https://aanlcp.org/membership/

Research Committee 
We are excited that all our hard work has come to fruition. The Research Committee has 

completed the first eleven surveys, and we received IRB approval for the first six surveys. 

Starting in April, our survey will go out to members on the first Tuesday of each month. We 

have developed the surveys to take about 5 minutes to complete, so we appreciate your 

participation. Our upcoming surveys will be about case management, costing, and research.  

Through this process, the Research Committee has developed and plans to maintain a 

working relationship with CMSA and IARP. We await AANLC's response regarding whether 

they would like to participate. We look forward to collaborating with these organizations to 

advance and support life care planning. WE LOOK FORWARD TO YOUR PARTICIPATION, 

which is vital to the success of our surveys.

Your Executive Board 


